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Master Plan Project Advisory Committee [PAC] Meeting: The next Master Plan PAC 
meeting will be held on Thursday, February 5, 2015 at 7:00 pm in the Taunton Municipal Council 
Chambers located at the temporary city hall, 141 Oak Street. This is the last scheduled PAC 
meeting. There will be a public meeting in the near future. 

Construct Taxiway B - FY2013 AlP Project Update: Construction and installation of the 
Security Cameras is expected to take place within the next few weeks, weather permitting. The 
motorized gate along with matching access card readers will be installed in the spring. 

TAN Local Share of Construction of Taxiway B: At this time we would like to recognize and 
thank Mr. Kenneth Gibson, long-time Taunton Airport based pilot for his generosity and 
commitment to the future of the Taunton Municipal Airport. Ken's company for his new venture, 
Hangarme Investments, Inc. is paying our local share of the runway construction project which is 
in excess of $35,000. Hangarme Investments, Inc. will be constructing multiple hangar units on the 
east side as a result of the new Taxiway B becoming a reality. For more information contact Ken at 
hanganne@gmail.com. 

Taunton Municipal Airport Commission Meetings: The TMAC meets at 7:00 p.m. on the last 
Wednesday of every month in the Leonard F. Rose SRE building unless otherwise noted. The next 
scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 25, 2015. The meetings are open to the 
public and all are invited to attend and participate. Individuals with disabilities who require 
assistance or special arrangements to attend, please contact the Airport Manager at 508-821-2973. 
We request that you provide a 48 hour notice so that the proper arrangements may be made. 
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